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भारत सरकार 

Government of India 

विद्युत मंत्रालय 

Ministry of Power 

केन्द्रीय  विद्युत  प्रा विकरण  

Central Electricity Authority 

विद् य ु त  प्रणाली  संचार  विकास  प्रभाग  

Power  System Comm unicat ion  Deve lopment  

 

******* 

Subject: -  PTCC clearance for modification/diversion work of 400 kV S/C 

Moradabad-Hapur Transmission Line due to construction of six lane 

Hapur Bypass to Moradabad Section of NH24 by M/s NHAI,PIU 

Moradabad -regd.  

 

PGCIL vide letter reference no.- NR-I/Dadri/TLM/div/MBD-HPR/PTCC  dated 

05.07.2024 and E-Mail dated 06.07.2024 has requested to review requirement of fresh 

PTCC clearance/ NOC in respect of diversion/ modification of existing 400 kV S/C 

Moradabad-Hapur Transmission Line due to construction of six lane Hapur Bypass to 

Moradabad Section of NH24 by M/s NHAI,PIU Moradabad. 

 

PGCIL vide above letter has informed that existing 02 Nos Tower (TW-172 ad TW-

173) are dismantled and 02 Nos new Towers (TW-172 and TW-173) are erected resulting in 

maximum lateral deviation of approximately 90m.  

In line with the information submitted by PGCIL, received reference has been 

examined and it is found that fresh PTCC approval is not required due to proposed 

modification/ diversion of the existing 400 kV S/C Moradabad-Hapur Transmission Line. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chief Engineer 

 

To, 

DGM (TL) 

HVDC Terminal Dadri, Vidyut Nagar  

Gautam Budh Nagar (UP)-201008  

PGCIL 
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